
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

“J” Week 
We’ll start the Christmas Season with the letter J and studying the Joy 
of Christmas! We’ll be learning about the Joy of the Shepherds, the 
Angels and Mary and Joseph. 
 

“K” Week 
Kings and Kindness will be studied this week with the letter K. We’ll be 
making Crowns and a ‘Kind’ gift for our parents this week – Shhhhhh!  
 

“L” Week 
We’ll be learning more about God’s Love this week. On Wednesday 
we’ll make a Star!! And don’t forget to wear Yellow on that day, too! 
 
 

                The True Meaning of Christmas 
As we enter the Holiday season and the time of celebrating the birth 
of Jesus, we ask that you help us remember the true reason for the 
season. As part of our curriculum we will not be including Santa Claus; 
instead, we will be focusing our thoughts on the joy of Jesus’ Birth.   
 (Please refrain from sending anything with Santa on it. Thank You!) 

 

 
 
 
 

Okolona Christian Preschool 
Christmas Concert 

December 14th at 6:30.  
Please send a box of individually wrapped snacks to 

preschool the morning of December 14th.  We will share 
snacks after our concert that night. Individual waters will 

be provided. 

 
Happy December Birthdays!! 

Corbin Myhre – December 3 
Fiona Radzai – December 20 

Everly Roberson – December 22 
Jesus! – December 25 

Calvin Willoughby – December 28 
Raelynn Horine – December 30 
Jack Strickland – December 31 

 

 
 

Christmas Break 
No Preschool: Dec 21 – 31 

 
Okolona Christian Church 

Christmas Eve Services – 4 options: 

Bring your family for a beautiful time  
remembering our Savior’s Birth! 

 

Thursday., Dec. 23rd, 4 pm & 7 pm  
You must have a reservation for childcare (4 pm & 7pm). 

Please go to the church website to make your reservation: 
www.oklonacc.org  

 
Friday., Dec. 24th, 4pm & 10pm 

You must have a reservation for childcare (4pm only). Please 
go to the church website to make your reservation: 

www.oklonacc.org  
 

Okolona Christian Church Sunday Service 
Dec. 26th will only have one worship service at 11am 

  
 

January 1, 2022 
Happy New Year!! 

Normally, we would say we were starting preschool on 
Tuesday, January 4. 

We are going to set that date tentatively, for now. We will 
evaluate how Covid19 is going in our city/state after the New 
Year and may delay opening till Jan 11 to give holiday germs a 
chance to go away. We’ll see! Check your Text and Remind for 

messages! 

 
Okolona Christian Church Sunday Service 

Jan 2nd will have one worship service at 11am only.  
 

 
 

Mrs. Lane, our director, will be retiring at the end of 
December.  Mrs. Lucas will be taking the reins (YIKES!). 

Please send any questions or concerns to Mrs. Lucas at 502-
961-0921 or allie.lucas@okolonacc.org 
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